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Ref # Provider Question TxDOT Answer 
1. Will there be any CCIS 

precertifications required for the 
Project Manager.  

No. Currently, we do not anticipate any 
CCIS precertification requirements for 
the Project Manager.  Final PM 
requirements will be available once the 
solicitation is posted in Bonfire. 

2. Considering the scope of work 
outlined during the pre-RFP 
meeting, will TxDOT consider 
adding NLC categories for CAT 
Specialist or Digital Infrastructure 
Design? 

No. The final Work Category list will be 
available once the solicitation is posted 
in Bonfire.  

3. Some consultants encountered 
login issues during the Pre-RFP 
meeting. Will there be another 
Pre-RFP meeting or recording 
provided? 

No. All information covered during the 
Pre-RFP meeting is posted on the 
Consultant Information Meeting 
webpage. See link below. 

Pre-RFP Meeting - Engineering 
Services - Strategic Initiatives and 
Innovations Division 

4. If a firm encountered login issues 
and was only able to dial in by 
phone, can you add them to the 
sign-in sheet? 

No. There will be no sign in sheet 
posted for this Pre-RFP meeting. 

https://www.txdot.gov/content/dam/docs/business/peps/meetings/fy2025/2025-06-09-str/2025-06-09-presentation-str.pdf
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https://www.txdot.gov/content/dam/docs/business/peps/meetings/fy2025/2025-06-09-str/2025-06-09-presentation-str.pdf

